
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The Pasco County Mosquito Control District is requesting GENERAL CONTRACTOR 
QUALIFICATIONS packages for a new Mosquito Control Campus located on the west side of 
US HWY 41 in northern Pasco County (“Project”). The Project may have up to 16 new buildings
containing approximately 96,000 sf. The Project will be located on 41.84 acres and will have 
extensive site work and utility infrastructure completed. Contractors interested in being pre-
qualified to bid on the Project must submit a Statements of Qualifications conveying their 
experience and expertise in this type of work and their understanding of the Project. Interested 
Contractors can contact the Mosquito Control District at L.Castro@invisionadvisors.com and 
DEdwards@pascomosquito.org to obtain the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) information. 
Complete qualification packages are due by 1:00 PM EST on August 30, 2024, and must be 
submitted in accordance with the RFQ requirements.  Selection of pre-qualified Contractors for 
the Project will be in accordance with the RFQ. Only pre-qualified Contractors will be invited to 
participate in the next step, which will be a hard, competitive bid.  Submitting a Contractor 
Qualification package does not guarantee an invitation to the formal hard bid process.
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